

St Philip's bulletin



Week ending 22.9.23

What a fantastic week! We have had some amazing celebrations for the children's behaviour for learning, attitude to learning and enthusiasm.

Lunches

We are teaching the children the importance of a healthy and varied diet. Please ensure your child has a lunch that will fuel them for the afternoon. We ask there are no nuts (this includes Nutella), fizzy drinks or chocolate in their packed lunches.

Art Cafe-

Friday 29th
September- 2:003:00pm

<u>Upcoming events</u>

Art café- We have had an amazing response from families wanting to share their cuisine.

Please remember if you are preparing food to ensure it does not contain nuts and you are aware of other ingredients.

Further to this, it is to prepare and serve the food. If any families would like to change their minds, please let Miss Davis know ASAP.

Unfortunately, we can no longer accept any further slips for participation due to limited space in the hall.

Children can wear clothes from their country, culture and religion (no football kits).

<u>Curriculum Fair</u>

We have a great response to our curriculum fair.

Thank you to parents for showing your support and interest in wanting to know how to support your children at home with what they are learning.

We will be completing other workshops so check your parent calendars, weekly bulletins and text messages for further information.